From: Roi shah

Sent: 02 May 2024 19:10

To: Planning; Colette Hatton

Cc: planning@coventgarden.org.uk

Subject: Planning application numbers 2024/0993/P & 2024/1005/L

Hello

With reference to the above planning applications, I would like to object to the recent proposal
by Yoo Capital.

The theatre on the site has a long and rich history and its friezes on the exterior add an enormous
amount of charm and character to the street. Gutting the interior would mean losing several
original theatre features, as well as losing a valuable entertainment space.

Further, the development is completely out of character with the rest of the building in both style
and proportion. It is a detriment not just to that building but also to the neighbouring buildings
and would be a blight on the skyline.

The disruption to that part of town would also be huge and have a knock-on effect fora
hospitality and entertainment sector that is still trying to recover from the pandemic.

The proposal that there be a mere 400-seat theatre as an entertainment space seems a cynical
afterthought in order to avoid to dress the scheme up as not outweighing the harms done.



This would be a detriment to local culture, history, architecture and heritage and should be
opposed.

RS



